
June 9,2024
Attendance Offerine

Sunday School: 60 June 9: $2.513
Worship Hour: 73 Building Fund: $200

Upcoming Events

July 7: Steve Horst shares
July 9-11: Vacation Bible School

3540 Old Buckingham Rd., P.O. Box220
Powhatan, V A 23 139, 804-598-0240

Secretary: Sheila Schaefer, Wed. & Thurs. 9 a.m.-l p.m.
Pastor: John Engle, Mon.-Wed. & Friday 9:30 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.

www.pmchurch.net

Sniritual Leadership Team
Pastor: John Engle, Head Elder: Nate Landis

Elders: Ed Ranck, Dave Moyer, Les Hughbanks

Announcements
All bulletin announcements are due on Thursday, by 10:00 a.m
Call 804-598 -0240 or email, church secretary65 @gmail.com

Announcements for the overhead on Sunday morning should be sent to
pmcmediateam@gmail.com by Friday, 7:00 p.m.

Powhatan Mennonite Church
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all who labor
and are heavy laden,

and I will give you rest."
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A4ENNONTTE CrrtlR.cH
June 16,2024

Prayer Time 9:30 a'm'

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Adult Lesson: 
o'God's Promise of Blessing" Glen Landis

Corporate WorshiP 11:00 a.m-

..Behold Him" Worship Team

Welcome, Prayer: Dave MoYer

Worship in Song: WorshiP Team

Worship Through Offerings

Scripture Reading: Matthew 11:28-30 Joanne Waterman

Message: "The Rest of Discipleship" John Engle

Father's Day Meditation Chandra Hart

Congregational Sharing, Prayer, Benediction'

Prayer Partners: Les Hughbanks and Donna Wyatt

Annoancements
New Sermon Series: We are beginning a new sermon series on the
theme of Promises of Jesus. Each Sunday this summer we will be looking
at one or more of the Lord's promises recorded in the Gospels and consid-
ering what it means for disciples of Jesus.

Please send information for the Tuesday and Friday Congregational
Care emails to Sheila Schaefer at churchseuetary6l@gmail.com until
further notice.

Thank you to all who participated in the Walk for Life. The final total
raised was $2,935. To God be the glory!

We have three participants in the We Care Read-A-Thon this year.
Abbie Landis, Malachi Landis, and Piper Calhoun will be reading as
many books as they can through the month of July to help We Care chap-
lains tell prisoners about Jesus. You can support them by the book or by
the pages read. Checks can be made out to We Care Program and all
monies given to them or a parent.

The church mailboxes are not being used as regularly so please let the
person know if you put mail or other items in their box.

Sunday, July 7, Steve Horst will be here to bring the message and to
share an update on their ministry in Thailand.

Vacation Bible School will be July 9-11. Please pray for the children
who will be attending, the Children's Ministry Team and the many volun-
teers who will serve in this way.

A warm welcome to our visitors.

Thank you for worshiping with us today

OUJHMTMN

8 a.m. Men's Bible Study

10 a.m. Titus 2 Fellowship

7 p.m. SLT Meets

John Engle preaches
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